
From: jordan.melanie@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Melanie Jordan
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:18 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Please invest in Oregon students. As a parent and former educator, I am concerned about growing class sizes. Our
neighborhood school has excellent teachers, but when class sizes grow above 30 students in elementary school
students are not set up for success. Oregon students depend on us to provide them with a great education.

Sincerely,
Melanie Jordan
1622 SE 45th Ave  Portland, OR 97215-3133
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